
Dear editor,

During the proofreading process eq. (12) was wrapped to a unclear form. I propose to move the 
definition of the constant c to the text, in order to make the wrapping more clear. I understand that I 
need your approval for such a change, hence this letter. 

Current:

Proposed change:

Best regards,
(Maarten) Paul van der Laan


